
Dear Aristida Community, 

By now hopefully you are aware that the resident-driven recall was successful. We want to express our 
gratitude to the community for its support over the past few months. A recall should never be taken 
lightly, and we are proud of the way we came together to bring new leadership to the board. The four of 
us take our roles and responsibilities very seriously and are committed to making significant progress in a 
short period. 

As your new board of directors, we want to sincerely apologize for the delay in communicating with all of 
you. We’ve been diligently working in the background 
and recently held our organizational meeting with Ameritech to assess the current state of the HOA and 
make decisions on how best to manage as a new board. 

Your new board is as follows… 

• President - Stephanie Librera 
	 stephanie.aristida@gmail.com 
• Vice President - Craig Skiles 
	 craig.aristida@gmail.com 
• Secretary- Karen Bailey 
	 karen.aristida@gmail.com 
• Treasurer - Joe Aponte 
	 joe.aristida@gmail.com 

Our primary focus has been resolving the management issue, and we’ve been working on this with our 
attorney, Mr. George Root. After careful consideration of both Sentry and Ameritech, we’ve made the 
decision to remain with Ameritech until the contract expires.They’ve agreed to refund the early 
termination fee that had already been paid, and everything will revert to the original contract terms. 
Sentry presented an enticing offer but were unwilling to compromise on the three-year contract term or 
the meeting times that were convenient for our community. We will collaborate closely with Andrew 
George, maintaining open communication channels to ensure that we all manage Aristida effectively and 
fairly. 

Our objective is to ensure the HOA’s long-term success. We will address the I handbook’s restatement and 
strictly follow those bylaws and guidelines. In the coming weeks landscape maintenance will be done and 
we’ve set optimal timers for the lights and ponds to conserve energy while preserving Aristida’s beauty. If 
given the chance, we hope homeowners will recognize our commitment to overcoming the past and doing 
the work that lies before us. 

We plan on holding a board meeting in October and will announce that date soon. We value our 
community’s constructive feedback and encourage you to email us with any questions or concerns. We 
eagerly anticipate serving this community. 

Sincerely,  
	 Your Aristida HOA board of directors 


